
 

LITHGOW HIGH SCHOOL 

UNIFORM SHOP 

 

 
Uniform Shop is located at Lithgow High School 

Opening hours during school terms are: 
 

Tuesday and Thursday Mornings 8.00am – 10.00am  
 

To avoid lengthy January queues, we recommend you purchase your Year 7 2024 uniform 
during Term 4 2023. 

LHS uniform shop is fully stocked with items available for purchase on the day. 
 
Year 7 Uniform Fittings 
Year 7 students can be fitted to purchase or lay-by their uniform by the end of 2023.  Please 
visit the shop during the regular shop hours or make an appointment for a private fitting by 
calling the LHS Uniform shop during November and December. 
 
January opening hours: 
 
Tuesday 7 November – Small Schools Orientation Day 8.00am - 10.00am 
Tuesday 28 November - Orientation Day - 8.00am - 10.00am 
 
January 2024 Opening Hours 

Tuesday 16 January            8.00am – 11.00am  
Thursday 18 January           8.00am – 11.00am  

Friday 19 January                8.00am – 11.00am 
Tuesday 23 January            8.00am – 11.00am 

Wednesday 24 January      8.00am – 11.00am  

Thursday 25 January          8.00am – 11.00am 
Tuesday 30 January            8.00am – 11.00am  

Thursday 1 February          8:00am – 11:00am 
Friday 2 February                8:00am – 11:00am 

 
Online Shop: lithgowhighschool.company.site 
Email: lhsuniforms@gmail.com 
Phone: 0493444120 
 
Payment Options 
Lay-by - We accept lay-by (20% deposit) and you can collect the uniforms in January before 
school goes back. 
Payments - Cash, Credit Card, or Debit Credit Card 

 

https://schoolsnsw.sharepoint.com/sites/8125-Office/Shared%20Documents/CLO/Yr%206%20into%207/2023/Orientation/lithgowhighschool.company.site

